
 
 

 

Provider Support Committee 

  
The Provider Support Committee (PSC) will host the final meeting of 2021 on Tuesday, 
November 16, 1:00-3:30. Please join MO Mentor and Phelps County SB40 as they share 
new client Intake Strategies followed by a small group activity.  
  
The PSC will return as the Tier 2 Risk Prevention Workshop Series on Tuesday, February 
1, 2022, 9:00-11:30.     
 

Interested in being a guest speaker or learning more? E-mail: PSC@dmh.mo.gov.  
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